
ST. MARY’S PARISH FAMILY 
 

343 Tarkiln Hill Rd., New Bedford, MA 02745 
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106 Illinois Street, New Bedford, MA 02745 

Telephone  508-995-3593 
Fax  508-995-2453 

Email  stmarysnb@stmarysnb.com 
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Monday - Friday  9:00AM-3:30PM 

Closed on Holidays 
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tƘƻƴŜ ……………………...…..…….…..508-995-3593 
9Ƴŀƛƭ……..davidbeaulieu@stmarysnb.com  

 

[L¢¦wD¸ ϧ ²hw{ILt 
 Monday-Friday………………………..…………........NOON 

Saturday Vigil……………………….………….……….….…...4:00 PM  
Sunday…………….…………………….…...8:30,10:30 & 7:00PM 
 

/ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴΥ    Saturday…………..……...3:00-3:45 PM  
 

!ŘƻǊŀǝƻƴΥ First Friday of the Month  September- 

May after the 8:00AM Mass and ending with  

benediction at 1:00PM  

             

 
 

t!wL{I {¢!CC 
±ŜǊȅ wŜǾΦ 5ŀƴƛŜƭ ²Φ [ŀŎǊƻƛȄΣ ±ΦCΦ    tŀǎǘƻǊ 
aǊǎΦ tŜƎƎȅ [ŜƴƛƘŀƴ               tŀǊƛǎƘ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 
aǊΦ 5ŀǾƛŘ .ŜŀǳƭƛŜǳ               5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ CŀƛǘƘ CƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ 
aǊǎΦ .ŀǊōŀǊŀ .ƻƴǾƛƭƭŜ      5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ tŀǊƛǎƘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊƛŜǎ 
aǊΦ ¢ƘƻƳŀǎ [ŜƳŀƴ                        /ŀǘŜŎƘŜǝŎŀƭ !ǎǎƛǎǘŀƴǘ 
aǊǎΦ {ǳȊŀƴƴŜ .ŜŀǳƭƛŜǳ            w/L! /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ 
aǊǎΦ tŀǘǊƛŎƛŀ CŜǊǊŜƛǊŀ                              aǳǎƛŎ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ 
aǊΦ aŀǊǝƴ Cƭƛƴƴ                              DǊƻǳƴŘǎƪŜŜǇŜǊ 
aǊΦ ¢ƻōŜȅ .ǳǊƪŜ           CŀŎƛƭƛǝŜǎ aŀƴŀƎŜǊ 

The Church is Handicap accessible.  

 
ST. VINCENT De PAUL  SOCIETY    

 
Phone .éé.508-995-3593  Ext 6  

   ²Ŝō {ƛǘŜ               ǎǘƳŀǊȅǎƴōΦŎƻƳ 



CLw{¢ {¦b5!¸ Lb [9b¢ 
 

Your prayers  are requested for the repose of the souls in this weekõs Mass intention; for the souls 

in Purgatory; and for the deceased of our parish.  
 

 Weekend Mass Intentions 
Saturday Mar 9           4:00 PM Alexander A. Dupre by Michelle 
Sunday  Mar 10           8:30 AM Simone Villeneuve by family 
           10:30 AM Community Mass:  Lazaro Rosa, David Silva, Irene Blier,  
      Paul F. Burns, Sr., Doris Cadieux 
             7:00 PM Angelina Quental by daughter, Esmeralda 
 

  Weekday Mass Intentions 
Monday          Mar 11         12:00 PM Special Intention  
Tuesday      Mar 12         12:00 PM For parishioners of St. Mary  
Wednesday     Mar 13         12:00 PM Lorraine Lebert by Aunt Lucy 

Thursday        Mar 14         12:00 PM Stephen Mendrala by Janet & Richard Moreau (7th anniversary) 
Friday      Mar 15         12:00 PM Clare Freitas by Ann & Gary (19th anniversary)  
 

 Next Weekend 
Saturday Mar 16  4:00 PM Joseph Janik, Jr. by sister, Joyce & brother, Phillip(17th anniversary) 
Sunday  Mar 17  8:30 AM Albert Chevalier by Chevalier family 
            10:30 AM Community Mass:  Joseph & Stella Enos, William Reilly,  
      C. Helen McIntyre, Grace, Tony & Peter Colangelo, Joao Gaspar,  
      Adriano Lima 
    7:00 PM Francisco O. Pereira by wife, son & granddaughter 

{!/w!a9b¢ hC .!t¢L{aΥ Congratulations on the birth of your child! The 
church celebrates with you and is ready to prepare you if this is your CLw{¢ 
child being baptized at our Parish. A welcoming instruction for parents and god
-parents is ǳǎǳŀƭƭȅ held the second Sunday of the Month after the 10:30AM 
Mass. Baptisms are ǳǎǳŀƭƭȅ celebrated the fourth Sunday of the month at the 
10:30AM Mass.  Please call the Parish office to schedule this sacrament.  
 

LbL¢L!¢Lhb hC !5¦[¢{Υ Adults expressing an interest in becoming Catholic 
are invited to search through our RCIA formation process. For more 
information, please call the Parish Office.  
 

C!L¢I Chwa!¢LhbΥ Grades 1-9. First Eucharist is a two year program, grades 1 
and 2. Confirmation is a two year program, grades 8 & 9. 
 

{!/w!a9b¢ hC a!wwL!D9Υ Congratulations on your engagement! Please 
speak to Fr. Dan at least one year in advance of the intended date to allow 
adequate time for Parish and Diocesan Marriage preparation. 
 

Chw h¦w Iha9-.h¦b5Υ Contact the Parish Office to receive Holy 
Communion at home if you are confinedΦ ¢I9 {!/w!a9b¢ hC ¢I9 {L/YΥ May be 
received after any weekday Mass or by appointment.  

{ÁìĂġ aÁėķϥě tÁėìěé CÁāìûķΣ 

is a Roman Catholic faith-filled community composed of those who 
have accepted the invitation to follow our Lord, Jesus Christ.   

 
The faithful members of this Eucharistic Community, 

in union with the Universal Church, 
admit to a genuine responsibility to 

welcome, evangelize, witness 
and serve others in Christ's name. 

 
We place ourselves under the protection of 

our Blessed Mother as we seek to imitate her son.   

Parish Financial 
 

THANK YOU to all who share their talent, 
time, presence, and support with our 

Parish 

March 3rd Collection 
$4962. 

 

Next weekendôs second collection is for  
Monthly Diocesan Assessment 

 

Annual Appeal to date $34,725. 
 

Thank you for your  
faithful stewardship!!  

REMEMBRANCE BOOK 
 

Is located near the doors closest to the Taber-
nacle. This prayer book has been compiled to 
provide people with the opportunity to entrust 
their loved ones to Godôs all embracing love. Bulletin Deadline Monday, 12:00 Noon 



aŀǊŎƘ млΣ нлмф 

STEWARDSHIP THOUGHT  
First Sunday in Lent  
Todayõs first reading describes the offering 

of first fruits the people of Israel were to 

present to the Lord in thanksgiving for 

their deliverance from Egypt and the gift of  

the promised land. Is my offering at todayõs 

Mass an appropriate response to the  many 

blessings the Lord has given me? (Our Sun-

day Visitor, ibid ., page 25). 

14-day Memorial Candles :   

In Memory of Lazaro Rosa by wife, Maria & 
family 

In Memory of Rose Fernandes & Mary 

Reilly  by family 

  

Icon Candle :    

In Memory of Preciosa Pereira by Rita & Leroy 

 

If you are alienated or upset, we welcome you lov-
ingly.  

If you are in need of forgiveness, Jesus forgives and 
loves you unconditionally, and so do we.  

If you have been hurt by the church, we are truly 
sorry.  

If you are angry, Jesus offers you peace.  

If life is becomes burdensome, we are happy to sup-
port you.  

We are happy you are here and want you to stay.  

Come visit us each week and worship God with us! 

MASS CANCELLATION POLICY  
When the New Bedford school department 

cancels classes due to storm conditions, daily 

Mass will also be canceled along with any and 

all parish events. If school is on a delay, daily 

Mass is cancelled and the campus opens when 

schools open. This will permit time to address 

the campus conditions and reduce any hazards 

incurred on the roads. Saturday Vigil and 

Sunday Masses are never canceled as they are 

Masses of obligation; daily Masses are devo-

tional and no meetings are more important 

than safety. For cancellations of Faith For-
mation Classes and other cancellations in the 
parish, please check the website.  

ST. MARYõS APP   St. Maryõs now has an 

APP for smartphones and tablets! It has 

access to ministry schedules, mass times, 

contact information, notifications, online 

giving and soon, our bulletins. It is a way 

to stay connected to our parish when mo-

bile. Text: SMNB1 to 555888 for Apple  de-

vices or text SMNB2 to 55588 for Android  

devices. 

VOCATION CHALICE  Pray today for those 
whom God calls and sends as 
ministers of Good News.  
(Amos 7:12-15)  Will YOU pro-
mote vocations  by hosting a 
ñVocations Chaliceò in a differ-
ent home each week. If you 
are interested in hosting and 
praying for vocations for one 
week, please sign up on the 
bulletin board on the left as 
you enter the church. The 

chalice case will be presented at Mass after 
Communion. The hosting family would be invited 
forward, and receive the chalice along with a 
blessing. The chalice must be returned by Satur-
day 3PM to the church in order for the next family 
to participate. 

                   SAFETY FIRST 
 

At each of the entrances at St. 
Maryôs, there are containers of 
óice meltô. The walks will be 
treated on a regular basis, but 
should ice form, please feel 
free to use a light sprinkling of 
the skin safe product provided. 

There are a number of  Memorial 
and Icon candles  still available for 
2019. There are also 7PM Masses 
available. If  interested please call 

the parish office . 

http://images.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.catholicchurchsupply.com/items/11629sm.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.catholicchurchsupply.com/index.cfm/title/Sanctuary-Lamps/FuseAction/store.viewCategory/Category/1803/&h=225&w=110&sz=4&hl=en&start=66&um=1&usg=__


5ƛƻŎŜǎŜ ƻŦ Cŀƭƭ wƛǾŜǊ 
Youth and Youth Education  

                              RCIA 
 òI have called you by name"  Isaiah 43:1. 

 

 ñYou are a leader.  You have influence 
on someoneéin one way or another, you 
lead with your actions.ò (Dina Dwyer-
Owens) 
Who do you have influence on? By your 
actions are you leading them toward the 

Catholic Faith? Will you lead someone you know to ex-
plore their life as a Catholic Christian through the RCIA 
Program at St. Maryôs.  For further information, please take 
a pamphlet located at the doors to the church or call the 
Parish Office.   

Ɂ+ÌÛɯÛÏÌɯÊÏÐÓËÙÌÕɯÊÖÔÌɯÛÖɯÔÌȱɂɯ+ÜÒÌɯƕƜȯƕƚ 
 

Our Faith Formation Program 
for grades 1-7 is rapidly coming 
to an end.  There will be no 
class next week in honor of St. 
Patrickôs Day.  Remaining clas-
ses include Sunday March 24th, 
March 31st, April 7th and our last 

class on Palm Sunday, April 14th.  
Confirmation Candidates have 2 classes re-
maining for this year, Sunday, March 24th and 
Sunday, April 7th. Just as a reminder, there are 
still a few candidates who have not submitted 
Verification of Community Service Forms.  
I ask that all Faith Formation Students make 
every effort to attend all remaining classes. 

 
REMINDERS: 
Confirmation II Retreat --Saturday, March 30th.  
Candidates will be measured for their robes on 
that day. 
First Communion Retreat - Saturday, April 27th  
First Communion Celebration -Sunday, May 5th 
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Contact Principal Sue Massoud at smassoud@ascs.dfrcs.org or 

508-995-3696 for more information or to schedule a tour.  
www.ascsnb.org 

 

We invite you to visit All Saints Catholic School 
and experience our intimate environment where stu-

dents feel safe, welcomed and loved ð  
and form friendships that last a lifetime.  

 ҨҨɯ2ҝҥҪҰүɯ"ҝɓҤҫҨҥҟɯ2ҟҤҫҫҨɯ 

/ҮҡүҟҤҫҫҨɭ&ҮҝҠҡɯ8 

Youth Ministry   
We are still looking for more kids to 

joinéPlease help spread the word.  

Activities to be announced.  

Please email any questions about the 

program to Rick Rezendes at 

bud3738@comcast.net. 

Safe Environment programs for adults re-
quire background checks, training, and codes 
of conduct for employees and volunteers who 
have contact with minors, as well as infor-
mation for parents. If you would like more in-
formation about Safe Environment programs, 
please call Lorraine Levy at (508) 985-6513. 

t!wL{I !{{9a.[¸τ- 
a!w/I ом{¢Σ н-пta Lb ¢I9 a!Lb 
/I¦w/I 
¢ƘŜ [ƛǎǘŜƴƛƴƎ !ǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ƛǎ ŀƴ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ƛƴπ
ŦƻǊƳ ǘƘŜ ŜƴǝǊŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǎǘƻǊŀƭ Ǉƭŀƴπ
ƴƛƴƎ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎΣ ƭƛǎǘŜƴ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ ƛƴπ
ǾƛǘŜ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƻƴ ƻƴ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎƛȄ ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ 
ŎƻƳƳƛǧŜŜǎΦ 
 

Lǘ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǊŜǇƻǊǘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ƻǾŜǊ ǘǿƻ ȅŜŀǊǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƛƴ 
ŬǾŜ ȅŜŀǊǎ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƻƴƭȅ ōŜ рл ǇǊƛŜǎǘǎ ŀǘ ōŜǎǘ ǘƻ 
ƳƛƴƛǎǘŜǊ ǘƻ ул ǇŀǊƛǎƘŜǎΦ ¢Ƙŀǘ ƛǎ ǳƴǎǳǎǘŀƛƴŀōƭŜΦ 
²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎ ƻŦ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ {ǘΦ Wƻπ
ǎŜǇƘ-{ǘΦ ¢ƘŜǊŜǎŜ ŀƴŘ hǳǊ [ŀŘȅ ƻŦ CŀǝƳŀ ŀǎ ƻǳǊ 
ŎƻƭƭŀōƻǊŀǝǾŜ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘŜ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛπ
ǘȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ bƻǊǘƘ 9ƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ǳƴŦƻƭŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ŬǾŜ 
ȅŜŀǊǎΦ 

mailto:smassoud@ascs.dfrcs.org
mailto:bud3738@comcast.net


PLEASE PRAY FOR 
all of our parishioners who  may  
be ill and for all of our family                                 
members or friends who are ill.  

 
ñSERVICE IS 
THE PRICE WE 
PAY FOR  

BEARING THE 
NAME  

CHRISTIANò 

If you notice some of your fellow 

parishioners are not putting 

their envelopes in the collection 

basket it could be that they are 

using ONLINE GIVINGS. The 

ONLINE GIVING setup is located on our par-

ish website. This is a very simple and easy 

way to keep track of your donations.  

 

+LENT + 
CHOWDAH & CHAT Friday's after noon Mass 12:30-
1:30 in the Fr. Unsworth Hospitality Center.  

 

DEANERY MISSION; March 18-20  Lenten Mission 
with Fr. Simeon Gallagher, OFM Cap Theme:  "The 
Freedom To Believe:  Becoming an Adult Catholic" 

Morning Session at St. Julie's, 494 Slocum Rd., Dart-
mouth9 a.m. Mass followed by Conference in the Hall 
9:30 -10:30 a.m. Evening Session at St. Mary's,  795 
Dartmouth St., Dartmouth7 - 8:30 p.m. 

 

LENTEN CATHOLICISM SERIES FROM BISHOP BOB 
BARRON on Monday, March 11, 18, 25, April 1 at 7PM 
in the Fr. Unsworth Hospitality Center.  

 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS: Fridays of Lent, March 
15, 22, 29, April 5 & 12 at 7PM, led by a member of the 
Parish Spiritual Life Team.  

 

AGAPE DINNER AND LENTEN PRODUCTION  Satur-
day, April 13 at 5:30pm St. Maryõs Pastoral Center 
Gym.  

 

TENEBRAE Wednesday April 17 at 7PM. One of the 
oldest traditions in the Catholic Church. Focusing on 
the Seven Last Words of Christ in a Service of Light 
and Shadows.  
  

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION  Saturdayõs 3:00-
3:45PM. 

 

LENTEN ALMS GIVING  We will be in partnership with the 
St. Vincent de Paul Society's New Bedford Conferences that 
alms giving during Lent be dedicated to rental assistance for 
our Deanery. At the end of Lent, the monies will be collected 
on Holy Thursday, during the Mass of the Lordôs Supper, will 

be given to the New Bedford SVDP Conference.               

WHAT IS STEWARDSHIP? 
 

Stewardship is much more than just talking about mon-
ey. It is about a conversion or transformation of the 
heart which leads to a deeper relationship with God. 
And as the individual becomes transformed in deepen-
ing his/her spirituality, so too does a community be-
come transformed as well.  So, STEWARDSHIP is a 
way of living your life, a spirituality that lives the Catho-
lic Faith. It promotes tithing and the need to give rather 
than giving to a need. It is not about ME and just ME, 
but about OTHERS and their needs. It has a Biblical 
foundation and is supported by the US Conference of 
Catholic Bishops. Stewardship is a means to and end 
and that end is evangelization or spreading the mission 
of Christ into todayôs world.  
  
HOW DO WE LIVE A STEWARDôS WAY OF LIFE? 

 
Making time for God in prayer and worship; sharing 
your time and talents for the betterment of others; nur-
turing faith in order to share it with others; giving of 
treasure cheerfully and not grudgingly; promoting voca-
tions for the abundant harvest and preserving the earth 
for our generation and the next.    

Hospitalized Parishioners:  If you know of any 

parishioner who is hospitalized, or you yourself are go-
ing in for surgery (major or minor), you may notify the 
office so that Fr. Dan may send a get-well card, as is 
our custom. We no longer receive any notifications from 
the hospital due to the privacy law. 

Spiritual Life Team ð  
Meet & Greet - Tuesday March 12, 2019  

Come and join us for a Lenten visit with young 

Tamar.  The morning session will gather for after 

the 8AM Mass in the Fr. Bernard Unsworth Hospi-

tality Center for our program and Continental 

Breakfast. The evening program will be at 7 pm in 

the Unsworth Center for our program and Evening 

Dessert.  Come share your faith and fellowship.  

Bring a friend.  

Our Lenten program CATHOLICISM  begins on 

Monday March 11 th  at 6:30 PM in the Fr. Un-

sworth Hospitality Center.  It continues for three 

Mondays ð 3/11, 3/18, 3/25 and April 1 st. The 

March 11 th  session is MARY, MOTHER OF GOD.  


